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THE G.A.N.G.

GUIDELINES FOR FUNDRAISING & THE REMITTANCE OF FUNDS

1. All major fundraising events using the names of the SLF and the GANG must first be
approved by the Foundation and the GANG Board.

2. All smaller events in which the GANG will be involved must first be approved by the
Board and the Fundraising Committee.

3. All money raised, unless otherwise approved to go directly to SLF, will be passed
through the GANG bank account and sent to the SLF within 30 days.

4. Money raised from volunteer work by GANG members i.e. Heritage Days, catering
etc. may be used by the GANG for operating expenses if the organizers of the event
are aware, prior to the event, that the funds will be used in this way.

5. Money raised at any event specifically held to raise money for the GANG will be used
for operating expenses or for a specific purpose decided by the Board.

6. Money raised as honorarium by GANG members at speaking engagements will be
dealt with as requested by the organizers of the function. If the request is that the
funds go to the SLF they will be remitted, but if the money is not designated it may
be used for GANG operating funds after discussion by the Board.

7. All funds placed in donations envelopes will be forwarded to the SLF.
Any money raised or donated specifically , either wholly or partly, for the SLF
will be forwarded to them within 30 days.

8. The person donating or designating the funds must be aware of where the funds
will be going.

9. Craft Sales.- The GANG welcomes the sales of crafts under the following conditions:-
100% of revenue from sales, less expenses for supplies and materials, sold at GANG
initiated events must be passed through the GANG bank account and the money sent
to the SLF within a reasonable time period. Cheques written for the sale of such
crafts should be made out to the GANG and given to the Treasurer.

10. Individuals may raise funds at events they’ve organized or are participating in
as individuals, but should inform the public that the funds will go directly to the SLF,
make no reference to the GANG and forward funds raised by them directly to SLF.
They may then, if they so choose, request a tax receipt from the Foundation.




